
From: Robert J Urbon
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 2:17:23 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mr. Robert J Urbon
735 Ridge Rd
Highland Park, IL 60035
847 7572227
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From: Melanie Biegler
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 2:18:22 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Melanie Biegler
503 S Fair Ave
Elmhurst, IL 60126
6303739882

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 4/09/2018 PC#2483

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: John Culver
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 2:19:23 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mr. John Culver
1828 W Warner Ave
Chicago, IL 60613
7738671712
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From: Tony Fuller
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 2:22:43 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mr. Tony Fuller
1000 W Leland, #7F
Chicago, IL 60640
7734268568
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From: Mary Hagele
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 2:23:20 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Dr. Mary Hagele
6142 N Kenmore Ave Apt G Apt G
Apt. 1
Chicago, IL 60660
8476516015
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From: Mary Hagele
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 2:23:20 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Dr. Mary Hagele
6142 N Kenmore Ave Apt G Apt G
Apt. 1
Chicago, IL 60660
8476516015

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 4/09/2018 PC#2487

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Martha Forsyth
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 2:31:10 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mrs. Martha Forsyth
279 Linden St
Winnetka, IL 60093
847-446-7279
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From: Michael Rahaman
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 2:33:38 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mr. Michael Rahaman
5420 N Sheridan Rd
Apt 304
Chicago, IL 60640
6306871393
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From: Mary Liss
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 2:35:22 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Mary Liss
9002 Southview Ave
Brookfield, IL 60513
7084853708
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From: Diane Ower
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 2:36:12 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mrs. Diane Ower
1812 Dusk Dr
Zion, IL 60099
8472544538
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From: Teresa Safron
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 2:39:25 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Teresa Safron
151 S. Walnut
Palatine, IL 60067
847-726-8100
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From: Willard Fry
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 2:40:22 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Dr. Willard Fry
1500 Sheridan Rd Unit 10E
#10E
Wilmette, IL 60091
847-256-2532
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From: Shirley Fastner
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 2:43:10 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Shirley Fastner
426 W Briar Pl Apt 3H
Chicago, IL 60657
3122809299
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From: William Kulterman
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 2:56:23 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mr. William Kulterman
5334 N. Austin Ave.
Chicago, IL 60630
773-315-5671
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From: Evangelina Mayol
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 3:01:23 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Evangelina Mayol
300 N State St
Apt.4025
Chicago, IL 60654
3126440228
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From: Tammy Nicpon
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 3:02:38 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Tammy Nicpon
1025 Bennett Ct
North Aurora, IL 60542
3312480901
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From: David Sincox
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 3:09:40 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state.  The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more.  This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health. 
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter.  One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government.  IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives.  In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mr. David Sincox
540 W Briar Pl
#9B
Chicago, IL 60657
7733265454
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From: Vicki Frederick
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 3:15:01 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Vicki Frederick
983 Stephen Ave.
Elgin, IL 60123
(224) 238-3552
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From: Benjamin Nowicki
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 3:17:15 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mr. Benjamin Nowicki
3316 N Keystone St.Unit C
Unit C
Chicago, IL 60641
(323) 744-0748
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From: Jo Breyne
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 3:19:23 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mrs. Jo Breyne
25950 W. Hafenrichter Road
Plainfield, IL 60585
630-820-7282
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From: Julie Samuels
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 3:21:10 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mrs. Julie Samuels
613 South Lombard Ave.
Oak Park, IL 60304
7083837711
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From: Roberta Leoni
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 3:29:01 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mrs. Roberta Leoni
401 W Lake St
North Lake, IL 60164
7082230990
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From: Lewis Smith
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 3:35:39 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Dr. Lewis Smith
55 W. Goethe; #1251
Apt 30C
Chicago, IL 60611
312-787-6652
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From: GAIL PATY
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 3:38:07 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. GAIL PATY
340 E 38TH STREET
CHICAGO, IL 60653
7735362328
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From: harry Brunner
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 3:42:59 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mr. harry Brunner
1518 red oak ln.
Rockford, IL 61107
815-708-7816
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From: sandra mahoney
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 3:45:31 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mrs. sandra mahoney
7507 tryon grove rd
richmond, IL 60071
847-402-4439
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From: Eileen Lowery
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 3:51:21 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Eileen Lowery
1502 Mulford St
Evanston, IL 60202
773-882-1637
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From: Ken Budwash
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 3:53:34 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mr. Ken Budwash
8912 Letterkenny Drive
Tinley Park, IL 60487
7084799137
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From: Sandra Zelman Lewis
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 3:59:31 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Dr. Sandra Zelman Lewis
3948 Raintree Ln
Northbrook, IL 60062
8474984633
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From: Margo Tuite
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 4:06:36 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Margo Tuite
1560 N. Sandburg
Chicago, IL 60610
3126420824
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From: Bernadette Gniadecki
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 4:14:50 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Bernadette Gniadecki
10424 Long Ave
Oak Lawn, IL 60453
7084233894
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From: Bernadette Gniadecki
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 4:14:50 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Bernadette Gniadecki
10424 Long Ave
Oak Lawn, IL 60453
7084233894
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From: Susan Proffitt
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 4:16:35 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Susan Proffitt
2103 N. Hudson Avenue
Chicago, IL 60614
7732446469
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From: Bryan Todd
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 4:19:18 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mr. Bryan Todd
3016 Estates Avenue
Pinole, CA 94564
510-758-7813
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